
January 2016 Meeting Minutes – Northwest Skyraiders (Control Line Model Airplane Club) 

Meeting held January 12, 2016 7:00 PM at Denny’s at 1246 North Central Ave, Kent, WA. 

Ten members were present including: 

• Mike Potter – president 
• Mike Haverly – Vice President 
• Steve Holt – Secretary / Treasurer 
• Dave Gardner – Safety Officer 
• John Knoppi 
• Steve Helmick 
• Bob Einhaus 
• Trent Marvin 
• Joseph Hough 
• Pete Peterson 
• Gary Letsinger 
• Howard Rush 
• Ben Jones 

Mike Potter called the meeting to order and made a few announcements starting with a reminder that the 
Monroe Hobby EXPO will be held on January 29, 30, and 31.  Mike Potter noted that the annual Northwest 
Skyraider Banquet will be held at Vince’s Restaurant in Federal Way on January 23rd at 7:00 PM.   

Mike Potter reviewed the proposed calendar of activities and events for the year of 2016 that Dave 
Gardner has published and no revisions were or changes were identified. 

A discussion of the latest FAA rules regarding registration for drones and other craft was held with 
numerous members offering their inputs and concerns. 

Steve Holt provided a summary of the finances for the club providing balances for both checking and 
savings.  The addition of annual dues and payment to national for club dues were the only changes.  Steve 
noted that with the checks and cash provided at the current meeting and prior meetings we had 17 paid 
members so far. 

Dave Gardner is updating the list of club members to maintain a current membership list.  Dave will share 
the list in the near future. 

Everyone was asked for input for any additional business or announcements and the meeting was 
adjourned by Mike Potter. 

Steve Holt 

Northwest Skyraiders Secretary/Treasurer 
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